
Sample Post-Tour Email 
Please feel free to edit and update as needed to fit the experience for you and your 
travelers. 
 
Dear Tar Heel Travelers, 
 
It was wonderful traveling with you all and getting to know you as we took in the 
amazing sights of the Galapagos and Quito! Attached is the list of emails you all 
requested to share with fellow Carolina Alumni Travelers. It was a great group of 
people and I’m glad we can all stay in contact.  
 
Here is the link to view our Smugmug folder and click here if you wish to upload any 
of your photos.   
These links are provided during host orientation or soon after. 
 
Please share your feedback with us so we can continue to improve our tour offerings. 
You should have received a survey link from the Carolina Alumni travel office, but in 
case you missed it, please click here. Thank you in advance for sharing your thoughts! 
 
I really hope to see you all again sometime on a tour somewhere out in the world or in 
Chapel Hill. Check out our upcoming tours when you’re ready to plan your next trip.  
 
Stay in touch! 
 

https://alumni.unc.edu/things-to-do/tar-heel-travel/find-your-trip/?type=Orbridge

